
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE WORTHY GRAND MATRON AND WORTHY GRAND PATRON ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE GRAND CHAPTER AD BOOK FOR 

THE 2024 GRAND CHAPTER SESSION. 

 

ALL PROCEEDS FROM THIS BOOK WILL BE USED TO HELP DEFRAY THE COST OF OUR GRAND CHAPTER SESSION. 

 

PLEASE CONSIDER PLACING AN AD OR BOOSTER AND BE PART OF THIS BOOK. 

DO NOT BE AFRAID TO ASK A BUSINESS. 

 
Ads can be submitted by any Chapter, member, Masonic Organization, relative of a member, business associate or 
business. The ads should be and submitted and created by the person, organization or business submitting the ad. 

 
Some suggestions for ads would include but not be limited to the following: 

 In Honor of a PGM, PGP, Current or Past General Grand Chapter Appointee of your Chapter 

 In Honor of Current or Past Grand Officer or member(s) from your Chapter 

 In Memory of any of the above 

 Your Association(s) 

 Advertise a business such as Stampin’ Up!, Mary Kay, Avon, Pampered Chef, etc. – Include a discount 
coupon 

 Secure an ad from a business you use or someone from your Chapter owns – such as hairdresser, barber, 
florist, insurance company, lawyer, electrician, plumber, CPA, investment advisor, or dentist 

 
We are offering Full (approx.. 5” w x 7” h) - $100; Half (approx. 5” w x 3 ½” h) - $75; and 
Quarter (horizontal – approx.. 1 ½” h x 5” w  or vertical – approx.. 3 ½” h x 2 ½”w) - $50 page ads. 
 

ALL FORMS ARE ON THE GRAND CHAPTER WEBSITE – MASSOESNEWS.COM 

 
NOTE: Special category forms for special prices, please read carefully and use correct form. 

 
In addition, we are offering boosters only, which are one line messages as indicated below: 
Gold - $15 – 61 to 90 Characters; Silver - $10 – 46 to 60 Characters; Bronze $5 – 1 to 45 Characters. 

Boosters will be listed on a page entitled “Grand Chapter Boosters” 
 

If you are interested in submitting an ad to be included in our Grand Chapter Ad Book, please complete the 
appropriate form. Everyone must email BOTH a Word AND PDF file (digital format preferred) to the Ad Book 
Committee at oesadbookma@gmail.com with the ad as well the size of the ad or the message for your booster. We 
cannot be responsible for making changes to an ad from a previous year. Any questions should be to: 

Elaine Wallace (138), Chairman of the Ad Book Committee at the email address below. 
 

ALL ADS AND PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED BY FEBRUARY 1, 2024 
 

OESADBOOKMA@GMAIL.COM 

 

mailto:oesadbookma@gmail.com

